Campus Life's 6th Annual Lavender Celebration

Please join us for an evening to celebrate the wonderful achievements of UMBC's LGBTQ+ graduating seniors, graduate students, and their allies. This ceremony is in recognition of students, as well as the allied alums, staff, faculty, and programs that work to support them. Graduating LGBTQ+ seniors and graduate students will be recognized and receive Lavender Honor cords.

Monday, May 13, 2019 6:00 - 8:00 p.m. The Commons: Skylight

Dinner will be served. To RSVP and/or be recognized as an LGBTQ+ Lavender Graduate and receive a Lavender cord, please visit tinyurl.com/lavenderrsvp2019

RSVP by Wednesday, May 8 to secure a seat and receive a cord!

For details on the award categories and to submit nominations, please visit tinyurl.com/lavendernominations2019

Nominations accepted until Tuesday, April 30!

The first 50 people to register will receive one of our commemorative 15th Anniversary giveaways!

Approved for Posting in Residential Facilities M.S.S. 04/15/2019

Need to request a disability-based accommodation or have any questions?

Email us at mosaic@umbc.edu.

